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Missouri Valley Quilters Guild 
Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, March 17, 2016 
 

Mona Kay McCleary, Guild President, opened the meeting.  Meeting guests 
were introduced.   
 
No corrections to the meeting minutes. 

Treasurer’s report: 

Current Balance - $1,578.39   

Committee Reports: 

National Teacher – “Save the Date” cards will be printed. 

Warm Start – No updates to report. 

Minot Quilt Show 
Martha Downs submitted six quilts and received five blue ribbons. 
Several others from the guild submitted quilts and received ribbons. 

Unfinished Projects (UFO) - $1 per card.  Deadlines to finish projects has 
been extended to June.   

30th Anniversary Celebration Plans – 1st meeting scheduled for April 6 at 
6:30 p.m. at Schlotsky’s. 

Celebration will be held on May 19, 2016 

30 for 30 Challenge - Penny Wolf – everyone who participates will 
have their names entered in a drawing 

Salads and desserts will be served.   

Please call Del Rae if you can provide salad plates and/or English tea 
pots 

Dakota Council of the Arts – Penny is going thru the process of completing 
applications. 

 

 

 



 

OLD BUSINESS 

23rd Annual Minot Prairie Quilt Festival will be held March 11 - 13 at the Grand Hotel in Minot.  Na-

tional teachers for this festival are Gudrun Erla and Chris Kirsch. Deadline to enter quilts is Feb-

ruary 26, 2016. 

National Quilting Day will be held thru the weekend of Friday March 18 – 19 in Bismarck. 

Capital Quilt Festival is November 4, 5 and 6, 2016.  Sign-up sheets will be available if anyone is in-

terested in helping. Everyone is encouraged to participate, take classes, etc. 

North Dakota Council on the Arts is accepting applications for the Folk and Traditional Arts Appren-

ticeship program.  A notice of Intent to Apply is due by April 15, 2016.  More information is available 

on the website.  Penny is going thru the application process. 

A reminder that there is a need for pillow cases.  Pattern is available on allpeoplequilt.com.  Drop off 

is at Sewing Machines Plus and Bismarck Sewing and Quilting.   

Show and Share 

 

April 21 - Material Girls will host the meeting. 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned 

PROGRAM: Rummage Sale. 

Meeting Minutes submitted by: 
Effie Carr 
Secretary 
 
 

Month Program 

December Christmas Party 

January Show and Share 

February Small Project Show and Share 

March Rummage Sale 

April Panels and Borders 

May 30th Anniversary Party 
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Bring a Friend  

 

Do you know a friend or neighbor who is into quilting but is not a member of a 

quilt guild. Bring them to the next Missouri Valley Quilt Guild meeting to see if 

they would be interested in joining our Guild. All levels of quilters are welcome. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
April 21, 2016  Program  

 

Sue Schwarz's  
presents  

Panels & Borders 
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 Upcoming Events 

 

North Dakota State Fair 

July 22-31, 2016   
    

     

Missouri Valley Quilters Board Meeting 
The Missouri Valley Quilters board meeting was held April 6, 2016 Tues-
day, at Schlotsky’s.  Present were Mary, Camille, Monica, Penny and  

Sandi 

 Reminder of 30 year anniversary party was discussed 
 Send out list of MVQ member to everyone on next email 

 Discussed the next two months programs 

 Need for officers for the next year election in September. 

 April Program is Sue Schwarz's—Panels n Borders 

 Hostess are the  Material Girls 

Items Needed for the 30th Year Anniversary Party 
 

The 30th Anniversary Committee Are Looking For the Following Items  For 
the Party 

If you have any of them and are willing to allow the quilt guild to borrow them out please bring them to the 

April meeting or Contact Del Rae Martin or Penny Wolf.  

Items Needed. 

  - Glass snack plates and cups 

  - 4 to 5 quilts in soft color i.e. Taupe, ecru, pastels and other older quilts such as handkerchief quilts, 

 crazy quilts with lace etc.  

  - Please make sure your glassware and quilts are marked with your name. For the glassware tape labels 



“Reminder May 19, 2016” 

Come and celebrate our 30th “Pearl” Anniversary! 

We have set aside our May19th meeting as a Fun Night.  You can join in the fun by participat-

ing in our “30 Challenge” (rules below).  The meal will be “Salads and Dessert” because 

really, is there anything else?  So come and enjoy the party. 

 

30 Challenge: 

 

To participate in our 30 Challenge, make something that is quilt related that has 30 of some-

thing in it.  That could mean using a section of polka dot fabric with 30 dots, or maybe 30 

blocks, or maybe just 30 – 1” squares, or maybe it would be 30” long.  These do not have to be 

finished – a quilt top is fine – but bring them wrapped up in some way so we can show them 

off as we go around the room.  All participants’ names will be put into a hat and door prizes 

will be given away. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

( humm...How many jelly beans?) 

March Hostesses 
 

Material Girls 

Remember part of  being a 

hostess are KP duties 

 Thank you hostesses!! 

If you’d like to volunteer to be a host-

ess 

 call our President Monica 


